
 

Reminder to parents: Parking and leaving your vehicle in the fire lane/bus lane is 
prohibited.  This refers to the entire length of the curb in front of the office side of 
the school.  This area must be kept clear so that our busses can get in and out and in 
case of emergency.  Vehicles parked in this area may be subject to tow away. 

Our WEB Leaders will be hosting the last WEB event for Grade 6’s next week on March 
7 after lunch.  This will be a basketball pep rally with a tournament and mini games.  
There will also be a concession and raffle draws, so bring some cash! 

Hoodies and shirts are available on school cash for the Senior and Grade 8 girls basket-
ball teams. Deadline to order is March 11th. 

Spin & Win started this week in the library! Tons of different books throughout the li-
brary are secretly tagged as Spin & Win Books and if you check one of them out you'll 

get to spin our prize wheel and win a prize! Prizes in-
clude bookmarks, erasers, pencils, stickers, lollipops, 
and even brand new books! Come check out a book for 
your chance to Spin & Win! 

Our Grade 9 and Junior Boys teams both won at the Ab-
by Mission district tournament with the Junior Boys al-
so coming home with the Most Sportsmanlike Team 
trophy!  Way to represent ATS boys! 

After a great opener last night at Provincials, the Grade 
9 boys are headed to the quarter finals after a win at 
Abby Snr today. 

ATS Senior Night - March 6!  The Senior Girls and Senior 
Boys will be playing basketball against Rick Hansen and an Alumni team.  Concession 
will open at 5:30, games start at 6:30pm.  There is a $2 entrance fee to raise funds for 
new basketball equipment.  See you there! 

Leadership is hosting a fun Games night on March 12 from 5-8:30 for Grade 9-12 stu-
dents.  There will be board games, an open gym and more! 

It was a busy week at ATS, with Pink Shirt Day on Wednesday, It Takes a Village on 
Tuesday, some of our Grade 9 boys off to UFV to learn about opportunities in Trades 
on Thursday, Mrs. Fox and Mr. Heller’s headed to Galaxy Bowl today, Grade 7/8 3v3 
basketball games at lunch throughout the week and more. 

Upcoming Parent/Caregiver/Educator Info Session: Understanding and Guiding Youth 
in Online Gaming. This session will explore strategies to protect children from sexual 
exploitation and abuse within online gaming environments, providing practical guid-
ance and expert perspectives. Click here to register. 

Make sure to follow the Titans 

Counselling Instagram for in-

formation about universities, 

volunteer opportunities, and 

more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

March 5 
Parent/Caregiver Info Session - 

Online Gaming & Youth 

March 6 Senior Night 

March 7 Middle Report Cards Go Home 

March 12 
Gr 9-12 Games Night 

(Leadership) 

March 14 Middle Term 2 Assembly 

March 17-March 28 Spring Break 

April 1 PAC Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ez4nDw3MR127p-JeUntzow#/registration
https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling

